
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Join or Start a Community Group 
Pastor Henry will start a new sermon 
series called "Emotionally 
Healthy Spirituality" in September. In 
conjunction with this sermon series, the 
church is encouraging everyone to 
journey with us through the study of the 
"Emotionally Healthy Spirituality" Pack.   
 
You might want to encourage others 
who are not currently in a Community 
Group to consider joining or forming 
new groups to go through this together. 
The groups can be organized by factors 
such as language, geographic location, 
interest, or gender - make it a choice to belong to a Community Group while you are in Hong 
Kong! AIC has a number of pre-existing community groups, but anyone is welcome to start or lead 
or host one.  A Community Group is a good place to start and nurture ongoing relationships.  It is a 
"spiritual family or a family away from home". So, whether you are staying in Hong Kong either 
short-term or long-term, join one or even start a group.  You can email Pastor 
Henry at henry@aic.org.hk if you are considering to start one. 
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Following last year's success, the praise team plans 
to re-introduce the Christmas Cantata as part of our 
Christmas celebration in December. We 
are calling musicians of all levels to take part in this 
beautiful performance. If you are interested in being 
part of this team, please email luther@aic.org.hk 
  
 



 
 
 
 
 

    Have a blessed week! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Have a blessed week! 


